Jessica Applegate

From: Kelly Wills <kellytwills@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 11:55 AM

To: Planning Commission Public Comments

Cc: Kelly Gleason; Olivia Montiano; Dorian Sportsman; Marina Zramdini
Subject: Re: Planning Commission Hearing 6/18 for Grand Oaks Paseo Community
Hello,

My name is Kelly Wills. I'm a resident and HOA board member for the Grand Oaks Paseo Community. I'm
writing to provide public comment for the planning commission discussion tonight of the proposed
changes for the Grand Oaks Community.

On behalf of our community's HOA board, | would like to express our support for the proposed changes.
The HOA held a vote amongst the community homeowners to obtain feedback for these changes, which
resulted in a unanimous vote in favor of the changes.

Additionally, the board would like to request a 2 month extension from date of approval of these changes
for the deadline for completion of the community middle park area as well as prioritization of completion
of other community amenities including the community building, bike rack/storage area and parking
spaces that are yet to be completed.

Thank you for your consideration of these changes and support of our community. Please reach out to
me with any questions or concerns.

-Kelly Wills & Grand Oaks Paseo HOA Board

Kelly Wills, MS, RD PC At K&
Registered Dietitian -
www.kellywillsnutrition.com
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